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‘ (C DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Food and Drug Administration
Rockville MD 20857

September 29, 2006

RE: Request for Correction of Information Found On the FDA Web Site Regarding
Gluten in Food

Dear Ms.

This letter is an interim response to your request for correction of information pursuant to
the Federal Data Quality Act, HHS Information Quality Guidelines, and the FDA's
Guidelines for Ensuring the Quality of Information Disseminated to the Public. Your
request was received electronically on August 2, 2006.

The goal of the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is to respond to such requests
within 60 days. We are preparing a response to your request but will need more time to
coordinate Agency review. We anticipate that a response will be forwarded to you by
November 28, 2006.

Sincerely,

Fiiwin kel

Laurie Lenkel
Office of the Ombudsman
Food and Drug Administration




